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MINUTES OF THE SENATE FEDERAL AND STATE AFFAIRS COMMITTEE.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Senator Nancey Harrington at 10:30 a.m. on March 21,
2001 in Room 245-N of the Capitol.

All members were present.

Committee staff present: Russell Mills, Legislative Research Department
Nikki Kraus, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:

Senator Dave Jackson
Representative Lana Gordon
Brad Hamilton, Director of Kansas Office of Native American Affairs
Don Chubb

Others attending: See Attached List

Chairman Harrington opened the hearing on:

HCR 5021–Naming the new state office building the Charles Curtis State Office Building

Senator Dave Jackson presented testimony in favor of the resolution.  (Attachment 1).  He also presented
copies of the article, “From The Indian Reservation To Our Nation’s White House” Garfield Gazette:
Focusing on North Topeka, Past Present and Future.  Vol. 2, Issue 4.  December 1999, in support of the
resolution.

Representative Lana Gordon presented testimony in favor of the resolution.  (Attachment 2).

Brad Hamilton, Director of Kansas Office of Native American Affairs, presented testimony in favor of the
resolution.  (Attachment 3).

Don Chubb presented testimony in favor of the resolution.  (Attachment 4).

Following brief discussion, Senator O’Connor made a motion to recommend HCR 5021 favorably to the
entire Senate.  Senator Teichman seconded the motion.  The motion passed.

Chairman Harrington assigned the bill to Senator Barnett to carry on the floor.

The meeting adjourned at 10:55 a.m.  The next meeting is scheduled on the Call of the Chair.


